
Fayette County Recreation Commission Meeting 
March 12, 2013 

 
Meeting called to order 7:10pm 
 
Present:  
Charles McCollum 
Joe Kuebler 
Darryl Hicks  
 
Absent:   
Mike Saul 
Shane Jones 
 
Welcome, Invocation, and Pledge lead by Charles McCollum.  
 
 Minutes: Minutes from the January 2013 were tabled. 
 
Public Comment:  No public comment. 
 
Old Business:   
 
• Presentation Overview:  Charles reported that the Board of 

Commissioners seemed very supportive of the presentation made to them 
regarding recreation. Anita reiterated that Charles did an excellent job in 
the presentation. 

• Donation to Parks:  The “Donation Guidelines” document was reviewed 
and recommendations were made to Anita. This document will be 
discussed at the next meeting. 

 
New Business:   

• Scoreboard Advertisement:  Anita explained the policies and 
procedures involved in advertising on the scoreboards in the county 
parks. This will be a possible win/win for the county and associations 
since the Coca Cola company has withdrawn its sponsorship of the 
scoreboards.  Anita passed out a copy of the proposed “Scoreboard 
Sponsorship Guidelines” and asked the Board to review. 

• Concussions -  HB 284:  Anita advised the Recreation Commission that 
concussions among youth athletes is a hot topic within recreation and 
with the State Legislature. The Legislature has introduced a bill that 
would address how coaches, associations, schools address head 
injuries. Anita passed out a Fact Sheet that has been provided to the 
Associations. Anita will keep the Board advised of any new laws 
regarding this topic. 



• Recreation Commission bylaw review:  The bylaws are up for review 
and Anita will ask the Associations for input and has asked the 
Recreation Commission for input on appropriate changes, if any are 
needed.  

Staff Reports: No Staff reports 
 
Meeting concluded 8:05pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 


